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The state has been relying on community based partners, stakeholders and various 

NGO's and stewardship groups having a vested interest that have undo influence on 

the outcome of regulations issued by state agencies. There needs to be a balanced 

representation for any discussion. Further, there is no direction in this legislation 

establishing a state policy in regards to rocky areas and just leaves policy decisions 

to an agency. Until there is a firmly discussed set of policies from the legislature, 

there should not be any authority delegated to a state agency. 


